
 

NCCC Radiologic Technology Class of 2018 

Radiologic Technology Celebrates Lab Open House 

On November 8th, 2016 the Radiologic Technology Program held an Open House to reveal their 

new radiology lab located in McCormick Hall, room C-03 on the Saranac Lake campus. The 

radiology lab is equipped with a Quantum Imaging unit, which allows the students to experience 

real-life, hands-on learning. With the use of phantoms, students are able to practice their 

positioning skills, take exposures, and critique images. November 8th also happened to be the 

same day that x-rays were discovered, 121 years ago.  Thank you Wilhelm Conrad Rontgen and 

Happy National RAD Tech week, especially to our NCCC Radiologic Technology Graduates! 

If you are interested in applying for the fall 2017 Radiologic Technology Program, please 

contact the Admissions Office at 518-891-2915 ext. 1686 or admissions@nccc.edu Deadline to 

apply is December 1st, 2016. Clinical Affiliates include: Adirondack Health, Alice Hyde Medical 

Center, Canton-Potsdam Hospital, Carthage Area Hospital, Claxton Hepburn Medical Center, 

Elizabethtown Community Hospital, Lewis County Hospital, Massena Memorial Hospital, 

Moses Ludington Hospital, River Hospital, and Samaritan Medical Center. 
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